
   

 

  Summer Update 
 

Legacy Girls Study 
391 Chipeta Way Ste A SLC Utah 84108 

Look for new updates to the                          

LEGACY website! 

www.legacygirlsstudy.org  801-581-8795 or 801-585-7567 

   karen.otoole@hci.utah.edu or Catherine.ricci@hci.utah.edu 

 
 

 

 

Fall Party planned for September 2017   

  Come and meet Drs. Saundra Buys, Sarah Colonna, and Caren Frost! We 

are planning a science day at the Legacy Girls clinic.  More information will 

be provided late summer. 

What’s going on with the Legacy Girl’s Study??   

We will continue to offer the “optical breast spectroscopy” or “light test” 
to all LEGACY girls ages 10 and older. Karen will show you the machine and 
what we will do when you come in for your visit.  Thank you all for your 
dedication-we enjoy seeing you so much!     
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Cathy and Karen 
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